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City of Pueblo Police Department

March 28, 2021 [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]

On March 28, 2021 at approximately 12:35 p.m., the Pueblo Police Department received a call about a

shooting in the 2700 block of E. 11th St. When officers arrived, they found a male had been shot. The male

victim died on scene. 

The identity of the deceased male will be released by the Pueblo County Coroner




